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MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

WHAT'S NEW?

Welcome to November's newsletter -
time is really flying by! We hope everyone
enjoyed October week and had a well
deserved break.

We're looking forward to the end of year
competitions and displays coming into
the Winter season.

HALLOWEEN PARTY

Thanks to everyone who came along to
our spooky bash! There were lots of
amazing costumes.

What was your favourite part?

OCTOBER CAMP

We had so much fun at our October Camp,
with games, gymnastics and challenges. It
was great to see some familiar faces as well
as some new ones.

Our Thursday class split into two teams to
build a rocket and a house! They were both
brilliant.

SUCCESS AT LOULE

Huge congratulations to Charlotte in her
first international final at the Loulé Cup
in Portugal. Her score put her in joint
fourth but due to tie break rules she
placed fifth. A tremendous effort and
well deserved.

Coach Fraser said 'Will take valuable
experience today and look forward to her
next one. Couldn't be more proud of her'.
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CLUB
UPCOMING EVENTS

We invite you to our

- CHRISTMAS DISPLAY

10 December 2022
10:00AM-4:30PM

CHRISTMAS DISPLAY

Saturday 10 December
It's the most wonderful time of the year!

Our Christmas Display theme this year
is... Musicals! There will be three
performances throughout the day at the
following times:

10am-11.30am
1pm-2.30pm
3pm-4.30pm

Tickets are £5 per adult and £3 per child
and can be purchased by contacting
info@kingstongymnastics.org

Gymnasts from every class will be taking
part so bring along grans and grandads,
aunties, uncles, friends, cousins... They
won't want to miss it!

GYMFEST
Saturday 12 & Sunday 13 November

Our Display Gymnasts have a busy
month, with Sapphire display on 6
November and GymFest the following
weekend.

They will be performing at GymFest in
the Sunday morning portion of the event.
It's a great chance for gymnasts across
the country to come together and show
off their creativity and skill. Maost
importantly - it's a lot of fun!

You can buy spectator tickets by
scanning the QR code if you still haven't!
Good luck everyone. e ]

ACROBATIC BRITISH CHAMPIONSHIPS
Saturday 12 November

Best of luck to our FIG partnership
Muireann, Ellen and Gaby competing at
the Acro British Championships in Stoke-
on-Trent. The girls are competing in the
11-16 years category, performing their
Balance and Dynamic routines.

CAR PARK SAFETY A

The club's landlord has contacted us after
receiving a complaint from one of our
neighbouring companies.

Please ensure your child is not running
outside near the cars as this is a health and
safety issue which could have serious
consequences.

Thank you for your cooperation with this
issue.



